
Expectations of The Regis School Students During Home Study Period 
During the extended period of enforced school closure, we expect that our students continue to learn as 
best they can, using the resources provided by the school.  This document aims to set out those typical 

expectations and highlight how to access work set by the school.  We know that each family’s context will 
be different and thank parents, carers and students during this continued challenging time.   

We expect students to: 

• Log into ClassCharts each school day morning at 8.45am to access instructions from staff on what work 
they should complete and engage in the physical warm up 

• Follow staff directions and make every effort to complete the work set and, where instructed, save 
specific pieces of work onto the new sharepoint folder as directed by the person setting your work to 
receive assessment and feedback 

• Check the school website and their school emails each day for any messages 

Information students may need: 

• School website address:  https://www.theregisschool.co.uk/ 

• School email address.  This is firstname.surname@theregsischool.co.uk 

• School account password 

• Insight website address and password:  https://insight.theregisschool.co.uk/secure.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f 

• ClassCharts website address and password:  https://www.classcharts.com/student/login 

• Hegarty Maths website address and password:  https://hegartymaths.com/login/learner 

• Doddle website address and password:  https://www.doddlelearn.co.uk/app/login 

• Seneca Learning website address and password:  https://www.senecalearning.com/ 

• Other websites as directed by teachers and subject leads 

• Teacher emails (found on the website on the ‘contact us’ tab) 

If students or parents have forgotten their passwords, they will need to use WhatsApp and the number 
07922 114127 asking for a password reset.  For security they will need to provide the student’s full name 
(including middle names), their date of birth, and their tutor group.  The password will be sent back via 

WhatsApp as soon as possible. 

Communication with teachers, tutors, Heads of Year and Senior Staff should typically be made via email 
and will be responded to as quickly as we can. 

If you need to speak to someone at the school your first contact will be the Head of Year between  
8.30am -4.00pm Monday to Friday on the email (first) or phone numbers below: 

 

Year 7 Mrs Hack: Nicola.hack@theregisschool.co.uk 07719 334391 

Year 8 Miss Smith: lisa.smith@theregisschool.co.uk 07922 011746 

Year 9 Mr Pearce (Mon-Wed): Michael.pearce@theregisschool.co.uk 07549 019207 

Year 9 Mrs Seear (Wed-Fri): helen.seear@theregisschool.co.uk 07922 114109 

Year 10 Mrs McMann: Jennifer.mcmann@theregisschool.co.uk 07933 031907 

Year 11 Mrs Georgiou: lee.georgiou@theregisschool.co.uk 07464 415193 

Sixth Form Mrs James: connie.james@theregisschool.co.uk 07922 114313 

 

If you have urgent safeguarding concerns you should contact either Mr Knight or Mrs Robson by 
emailing help@theregisschool.co.uk or by phoning them on the numbers below 

Mr Knight: 07510 110570 Mrs Robson: 07742 932640 
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